Dear Stakeholders,

Thank you for bearing with us an extra day to make the candidate applications available. The following are next steps:
· Each Caucus member will have received an email on Monday with the name and contact information of everyone in the caucus so they can begin organizing how they will select the SSC members.

· Any member of the Caucus may propose an organizational meeting/conference call to discuss how to select SSC members 

· Every attempt should be made to accommodate the schedules of all Caucus Representatives and to allow for participation in other ways if representatives are not available to participate on specific dates 

· All Sector Caucus representatives (and Keystone & EPIC) should be notified of the process and relevant dates for how the selection will take place by June 25th 

· REMINDER: whether sectors choose to select their SSC members online or offline, information about the SSC candidates must be made available online in the form of a Candidate Application form, similar to the Sector Caucus form. This should be available by Wednesday, June 23, and the deadline to fill it out is Monday, June 28.

· Those Sector Caucus Representatives who were selected online have their former profiles available to update. Look under Update My Candidate Profile after you log in. 

· Those Sector Caucus Representatives who were selected using an offline process must fill out the Candidate Application form, after first applying to be, and being approved as, a Registered User. Find this starting place at http://eipconline.com/SelectionProcess.aspx
· If agreement can not be reached on the best way to proceed, the online process will be the default.

· Online voting takes place July 1st.

· Results from "off-line" selections should be turned in to Keystone and EIPC by July 1st.

· If Sectors would like to hold Webinars for candidate forums before selection, Keystone is available to help by setting up and facilitating the Forum through our WebEx license.

For additional information about rules and voting procedures, please consult our FAQs document online at eipconline.com http://eipconline.com/. We look forward to hearing from you on how your sector wishes to proceed, and we are able to post notification documents on the website as before, to ensure transparency and inclusiveness.
